
 
 

DANBY TOWNSHIP 
IONIA COUNTY 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION  

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 17, 2018 
 

7:00 P.M. 
 

The Danby Township Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at the 
Township Hall located at 13122 Charlotte Highway, Sunfield, MI 48890 to hear 
and accept public comment on the following request: 
 
The MacKenzie Companies are applying for an amendment to their existing 
mining special use permit issued on May 22, 2007 and amended on September 
28, 2016 of mining sand at their existing mine located at 10889 E Grand River 
Ave in section 11 and 12.  The new amendment of the site plan and 
reclamation plan is for the purpose of altering the size, shape, depth and 
location of the extraction area and the future lake by extending it farther to the 
north to give lake frontage to a resident/property owner’s two parcels fronting 
on Peake Rd. 
 
A copy of the above application will be available for review displayed at the 
Township Hall and on the website at www.danbytwp.org.  Public comment will 
be accepted at the meeting.  Written comments will also be considered if 
received at the Hall prior to the meeting date.  Comments may also be emailed 
to:  zoningadmin@msn.com 
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